
 

 

Prime Catering of KC 
Appetizer Style Display Menu 
                                                                                            

                         Displays 
 

Salsa Bar 

A display of assorted made-from scratch salsas served with sour 
cream, guacamole, jalapeno's and warm queso dips.  Served with tri-

colored crispy tortilla chips. 

 

Pretzel Bar 

Warm pretzels, cheddar & beer cheese dips, all served warm with 
assortment of mustard sauces 

 

  
  



 

 

 

Vegetable Display 

A classic assortment of vegetables, olives and pickles served with an 
assortment of sauces 

  
  

Cheese Wheel Display 

A display of assorted wheels of cheese, cheese spreads and cubed 
cheeses.  Garnished with fresh herbs and grape clusters.  Served with 

a variety of crackers. 
 

Fruit & Yogurt 

Palm trees formed out of fresh pineapples surrounded by fresh fruit 
selections and served with yogurt dip varieties. 

 

Hearty Dip Appetizer Display 

A display including spinach-artichoke and warm-crab dip, Asiago 
cheese dip, smoked salmon dip. Served with crusty bread slices                                        

a variety of crackers 



 

 

  

Canape' Collection 

An amazing assortment of canapes that include seafood, vegetable, 
cheese spread, turkey and smoked seafood 

  
  

Fruit and Cheese Volcano 

Fresh fruit and cheese cubes displayed in a form of a mountain 
surrounded by fresh fruit and baskets of melon. Served with yogurt 

and chocolate dipping sauces.   

(Minimum of 100 guests required for this display) 

 

Hummus Feast 

A display containing roasted red pepper hummus, avocado hummus, 
garlic and rosemary hummus and spinach feta hummus. Served with 

toasted pita points and fresh vegetable dippers. 

 

 

 



 

 

Dunkin Donut Fondue Display 

Miniature cake and Italian-style donuts with a variety of dipping 
sauces including Nutella, white and cocoa chocolate and fruit dips. 

Includes wooden skewers 
  

  

  

Miniature Skewer Display 

An assortment of warm and chilled miniature skewers that includes 
beef, chicken, vegetable and imported cheeses with appropriate 

dipping sauces 

 

Soup and Sandwich Appetizer Display 

An assortment of soups and bisques served alongside petite croissants 
and miniature club sandwiches. 

 

Grilled Vegetable Crudité 

A beautiful display of grilled vegetable appetizers including 
asparagus and grilled zucchini and squash. Served alongside fresh 

vegetable dippers with dips and traditional hummus. 



 

 

  

Shrimp Cocktail Display 

Jumbo shrimp with cocktail sauce served from an ice sculpture 

  
  

  

Italian Meat Display 

A classic antipasto platter display with Italian inspired meats such 
as capicola, salami, sopressata, prosciutto, mortadella and pancetta 
and imported cheeses such as pecorino romano, buffalo mozzarella, 

sharp provolone and mascarpone with imported olives and bruschetta 

 

The Ultimate Charcuterie and Cheese Display 

A fabulous wood board display filled meats including hard salami, 
capicola, pepperoni and prosciutto. Served alongside wheels, slices and 

cubes of domestic and imported cheeses.  An assortment of olives, 
cheese and vegetable spreads, olive tapenade & bruschetta topping 

garnished with grape clusters and served with an assortment of 
crackers and Lavosh 

  



 

 

 Take A Shot Display 

Shot glasses containing Jumbo Shrimp with cocktail sauce, Crab dip 
with a pita wedge, vegetables with ranch dip, Asian slaw topped 

sashimi grade tuna and Crab and Shrimp Ceviche Shooters 

We can accommodate a variety of concepts   

 
The Italian Appetizer Display 

Appetizer Italian meatballs, sliced Italian sausage, caponata 
(Sicilian eggplant), Caprese skewers, Sicilian olive salad, Italian 

meats and cheeses served with sliced Italian bread. 

 

Seafood Tower Display 

Jumbo shrimp cocktail, Cab leg clusters, oysters and muscles in a 
towering display with seafood spreads and crackers 

 

Dessert Arrangement Display 

Mini Cheesecake, Lemon Bars, Cakes, Pies, Strawberry                 
Shortcake with cream, Cannoli. If you and think it up, we can create 

a display for your event! 


